
SEC Renewable  
Energy Park 
Horsham

The SEC is delivering a 100% publicly owned renewable energy project 
right here in Horsham.

The SEC Renewable Energy Park is an integrated solar and battery 
project to be built in two stages.

The SEC would like to work with the Horsham community throughout 
the development process, starting with hearing your views on our 
construction timeline and discussing how the project can deliver 
significant benefits to the local region.

We’re holding community drop-in sessions to talk about:
•	 construction process and timeline
•	 local suppliers, jobs and apprenticeships
•	 community benefits sharing – including $42,000 per year during 

construction and $70,000 per year once operational.

Community information session 
Thursday 5 December

Horsham Town Hall  
Thursday 5 December
Drop in between 11am - 3.30pm or 5 - 7.30pm 

If you have questions but can’t attend a session:
Call 1300 305 700  
Email info.SEC@secvictoria.com.au


